
NEWSLETTER 
COMPETITION!!! 

Every Tuesday we will  send a 

‘Newsletter Quiz’


about the weekly newsletter!

Answer the questions and this week the 

room who has the most entries will all have 
ice blocks on Friday.  


You can enter for each child in your family.


Last Weeks winner

Josephina - Room 17

Who received a 

Kmart Voucher.


Thank you to all of those that entered! 


New questions tomorrow! 




Henderson North School Newsletter

Monday 29 May 2023


This week's value - ‘BEE Friendly’

Dear Whānau


Looking forward to seeing you at - 


Whānau/Family Conversations
Thursday 1 June & Friday 2 June

School will finish at 2.00pm on both days
Appointment times are 10 minutes long.

You attend with your child.

Thursday 1 June
Interviews run from 2.10 - 8.00pm 

(there is a break for tea from 5.00 - 6.00pm)
Census NZ will be here on Thursday giving away sausages and merchandise -
There will be the opportunity to complete your census if you haven’t done it!

Friday 2 June 
Interviews run from 2.10 - 4.00pm

If you would like to make an appointment to see your child’s teacher you can do this by going on to 
the Skoolloop App and selecting the’Interviews button”

Then selecting your Childs teacher/s and booking in an appointment time.
Or call or pop into the school office and we will do it for you.

Please come along - this is a great opportunity for your child to show you through their classroom 
and to share what they have been doing at school. 

 
This week is Samoan Language week -


’Mitamita i lau gagana, maua'

“The theme for 2023 Samoa Language Week is 


‘Mitamita i lay gagana, maua’a Lou fa’asinomaga’

 which translates to 'Be proud of your language and grounded in 

your identity.'


On Friday I enrolled 9 new 5 year olds that will join us at Henderson 
North School. If you have a child turning 5 this year please let us know as 

soon as possible so we can organise pre school visits for them.


Irene Ogden - Principal




- Scholastic Book Club - 

brochures will come home today - you can order online or 


money can come to the office.


Library Bus will visit our senior children on Wednesday - 

they can return and get new books out.


On Friday 9 June - Matariki Markets & Matariki Concert 4.30-7.30pm.  Please get in 
touch with us if you are interested in doing a food stall.


Hangi needs to be preordered for $5 for a child $10 for an adult.                                             
This can be done at the school office.


Kidscan jackets - we now have some Size 6 Jackets available!  

Please pop into the office if  you need one.




ATTENDANCE @ HNS


Kia ora e te whanau


It is great to see so many tamariki getting to school regularly despite the uncertain 
weather. Thank you to all those that are working hard to get them here.

With the recent weather we are getting a few reports that tamariki are not coming to 
school due to their uniforms being dirty or wet. Please do not let this stop you from 
sending your tamariki to school.  We would much rather your child showed up in 
mufti or incomplete uniform than not at all.


Thanks again to all those that are getting their tamariki here. 

Don't hesitate to reach out for help if you need it.      Matt 


Ways to contact us if your child is absent - call us and leave a message on our absentee line, email us -
 office@hns.school.nz, report an absentee through the Skoolloop App, 


text us 02102483806.


EVENTS & REMINDERS


Thursday 1 June & Friday 2 June -Whānau Family Conversations

Monday 5 June - King’s Birthday Holiday

Friday 9 June - Matariki Markets & Matariki Concert 4.30-7.30pm

Wednesday 14th June - Zoo Trip Rooms 15,16,17 & 18

Thursday 15th June - Zoo Trip Rooms 10, 11, 12 & 14

Friday 16 June - Class Photos

Friday 30 June - Last day of term 2 - 3.00pm


mailto:office@hns.school.nz


‘HENDERSON NORTH SCHOOL GOOD SORTS’

Another one of our amazing good sorts - 


meet Kumash Shah from sKids Henderson - he is giving Matua Paul 
some rugby and soccer ball for our school.


Skids is a before and after school care programme.  

They pick up and drop off children.


For more info call Kumash on 022 447 5437


HONEY NAMING 
COMPETITION!!!


We can now reveal the winner of our 

Honey naming competition -


Congratulations to 

Cindy Wang - Room 2


The name of our honey is


‘5 Bees Honey’

This will be for sale for $10 a jar at the Matariki 

Markets on Friday 9th June.


It was very hard to choose a name some of the others amazing names were - 
Re Rakau Kauri, Manaaki, Nectar of the School Orchard, Beelicious, Yummy Bee, 
The Miracle of Healing, Bee My Honey, Bee Happy Food, Henors Honey.  
Thank you for your creative ideas. 

  



Year 2 & 3 Assembly


Certificate winners for  “Bee 
Responsible”

Achievement certificates


Junior Assembly


Friday afternoon at our New Entrant Assembly Room 
11 hosted. Three very brave tamariki lead us with a 
Samoan song. 





This week our Bee value was Responsible. Here are 
our 3 responsible tamariki.


Room 11 and 12 had some other amazing tamariki who 
achieved great things in their classrooms.


Lastly we welcomed the new 
tamariki to our classroom in Room 11. 

Welcome to Jyla and Jaxon.




Senior Assembly

Certificate winners for being Responsible.
Bronze certificate winners.
Room 7 won the attendance trophy

 



Download the Skool Loop App and stay informed of what is happening in your 
child’s school.  


You can also keep updated by joining us on Facebook and instagram.  



HolidayBefore and After

School Care

ENROLNOW!
sKids provides fun, safe, out of school care programmes.
   FREE Pickup & Drop off* service available from your school
   Afternoon Tea & Homework Support provided
   MSD Approved & Work and Income OSCAR Subsidies available
   Trained & Friendly Staff
   Exciting Activities include Art, Craft, Dance, Cooking, and more…
   Based at Henderson Primary School

sKids Henderson based at
HENDERSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Montel Ave, Henderson
henderson@skids.co.nz

09 390 4545

Enrol now at
www.skids.co.nz

for more details, you may reach us at

022 44 75437

we grow AWESOME kiwi kids

(*please enquire for more information)





become a FIFA Women’s 
World Cup 2023tm Ball Kid

Calling all young athletes! If you are aged 14 to 17 
years and have some football experience, your team 
or club can enter for their chance to become FIFA 
Women’s World Cup 2023™ Ball Kids. Tell us in 100 
words or less why you think your team or club should 
join the action.

For full details of the experience and prizes,
see T&Cs on the website.

1. Scan the QR code

2. Or use the link below:
https://www.rebelsport.co.nz/competitions/world-cup-ball-kid/

3. Enter to WIN






